Jenny Ng

From: Virginia Lam [queries@hktrustees.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 8:34 PM

To: P.T. Comment Letter

Subject: Invitation to Comment on IASB Exposure Draft ED/2018/1 Accounting Policies Changes
Dear Sir / Madam,

Thank you for your invitation on subject!
Please note that HKTA has no comment on this exposure draft in relation to specifically the trustee industry.
Regards,

Virginia Lam
Administrator, HKTA



